
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

November 2021 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park, 

we hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are…  

Clive 2nd November  

Joan 29th November 

 

Wishing you both a very happy birthday x 

       

 

 

 



 A little preview of what we 

got up to in October….. 
We have had plenty of spooky adventures preparing us 

for Halloween!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We also had a visit from Andrew our Barber who is 

amazing with our residents. Our gentleman certainly take 

a trip down memory lane when Andrew is around. We 

highly recommend him to all, if you wish to get in touch 

with him, his contact details are noted below; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Kuipers – Dementia Friendly Barber 

Contact Numbers – 01732 874021 or 07981 797308 



Employee of the Month….. 

Polly 

Congratulations!! 

 

Here is what some of the team said about Polly….. 

‘Polly is hardworking, gets on well with all residents. She is supportive of her 

colleagues and management.’ 

‘Polly is an asset to the team, she is a real team player who shows empathy 

and really cares about all of the residents who live here with us’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

Mary, Blair Park’s Home Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

How long have you worked at Blair Park for? 

I have worked at Blair Park for two months. Before this, I worked at our 

sister home, The Oast for 3 and a half years. 

What do you like most about your role here? 

Getting to know the residents and their individual needs, likes, dislikes. 

Every day is different. 

What is your happiest memory at Blair Park? 

My first official day as Blair Park’s Manager 

What would you say to someone looking at joining a job in care? 

I would say that it is a very rewarding job but, it is by no means easy 



*Friends & Family* 

 

Christmas is fast approaching, we are hoping to hold a Christmas raffle and 

meet with you all. Please could we ask if anyone has any spare items laying 

around, would you be willing to donate this to us to raise funds for our 

resident’s fund. Raffle tickets will be available to purchase at the beginning 

of December. 

Please continue to book in your visits with us, we do get quite busy so 

please do try to give us as much notice as possible. If you are thinking of 

visiting last minute, please do call us because we might have space to 

accommodate this! 

Please keep an eye on your emails for regular updates regarding Blair Park. 

*Vacancies* 
 

We have some current room vacancies available here at Blair Park. 

You are now welcome to have a look round at Blair Park, if you wish to do 

so please do not hesitate to contact us on 01795 423695 to book this in. 

Here are some pictures of some of the rooms we have available; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695  Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


